
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
       Office of Health Care Quality 
       7120 Samuel Morse Drive 
       Second Floor 
       Columbia, Maryland 21046-3422  
 
To: All Licensed Providers 
 
From: Tia Witherspoon-Udocox, MBA 
           Executive Director 
 
Re: Feedback on OHCQ Survey Process 
 
Date: April 8, 2025 
 
The Office of Health Care Quality (OHCQ) strives to continually improve the survey process.  Therefore, 
we are providing this link to an anonymous questionnaire to solicit feedback about your most recent 
survey and interactions with OHCQ. 
 
You can access the questionnaire by using the following link:  

 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/T6JG2SN 

 
Please take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire. Your participation is greatly appreciated. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/T6JG2SN

